
From: Peter Sisco   
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2012 6:16 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: Correspondence from Peter Sisco Re: Winship Close Delegation. 
 
Hello Heather:    
The Winship delegation is concerned about recent news stories that have aired on CTV News.    
 
I will be happy to assemble links for your convenience so that the committee can individually 
familiarize themselves in advance.   
 
I will send them by separate email in the next day or two as soon as I can assemble them.  
 
These news items are very sensational, and very troubling.  
 
We understand that the conservation area is a natural methane producing area; however this 
“news” story is suggesting a more serious issue.    
 
Subject to the above, we would like to ask the committee the following questions:  

1)      Are we safe? 
2)      Do we live on or adjacent to a formal landfill site?  

 
We learned through the CTV News, that there is a resident of Winship Close that:  
 
            Cannot get fire insurance on their  
            That her house is worthless 
            That they don’t pay property taxes  

 
3)      Are we going to have difficulty getting fire insurance? 
4)      What about the values of our houses? 
5)      What about our property taxes?  

 
We would ask that the city conduct the necessary tests on all of our properties so that we can get 
the truth about methane and Winship Cl., whatever that may be.  
 
I appreciate your willingness to work with us and get us recognized and heard May 14th.   
Please confirm our status on the agenda for the May 14th as soon as you can. 
 
 Sincerely, 
Peter Sisco 
 


